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¶ 25th AprilðLemur 

Class led worship 

2.30pm 

¶ 29th AprilðPTA 

Movie Night 

¶ 3rd MayðYear 1 

Reading & Phonics 

Meeting 2.30pm 

¶ 16th MayðPanda 

Class led worship 

2.30pm 

¶ 18th MayðYear 3 

Egyptian Workshop 

¶ 19th MayðYear 6 

PGL Parents 

Meeting 

¶ 23rd MayðTheatre 

ProductionðThe 

Railway Children 

¶ 25th MayðClass 

Photos 

¶ 25th MayðJubilee 

Picnic Lunch 

¶ 26th MayðRed, 

White and Blue 

DayðIncluding quiz 

A Land Down Under 
RECEPTION children 

are learning all things 

Australia this half 

term, and what could 

be more appropriate 

given they are 

Kangaroos and 

Koalas!  This week 

they have been using 

their creative skills 

and different 

materials to create 

some beautiful 

pictures of their 

namesakes. 

Welcome back everyone and welcome to the summer term.  

I canôt believe we are here already! Where has the year gone?  

I hope you all had a wonderful Easter break, filled with treats, laughter and 
quality family time.  

Itôs great to be back, and even better to be coming back to some sunshine.  

The summer term is one of the busiest and most exciting terms of the 
academic year.  

It is a mixture of celebrating school traditions, like sports day and summer 
fayres, as well as farewells and new adventures.  

I am so grateful that this year we are in different times, where we are able 
to welcome our community back together to celebrate some of these 
traditions.   

We look forward to hosting our forthcoming Jubilee celebrations, inter-
house competitions and arts events for the children.  

The staff have been busy planning exciting learning opportunities and 
trips,  and I canôt wait to see what the year 6 production will be this year!  

After what feels like such a long winter, spring is finally here and so is the 
excitement and energy from the team.  

Letôs end this year on a real high and make some amazing memories 
together.  

Welcome back everyone and letôs hope for a bright, sunny and prosperous 
summer!  

Miss Beacham 

Welcome to the Summer Term 



 ACE Book Recommendationsðby Mrs Williams 

 

Smile Please! 
THE school photographers will be in school 

on Wednesday 25th May to take class 

photos.  Please ensure your child has a 

jumper or cardigan with them and a hairbrush 

or comb if necessary. 

Red, White and Blue 

TO mark the Queens Platinum Jubilee this year 

we will be having a óred, white, and blueô day to 

celebrate.  On 26th May everyone is invited to 

wear red, white and blue to school.  The day will 

include various activities and a Royal Interhouse 

Quiz.    

There will also be a special picnic lunch on 

Wednesday 25th May which will be Fish and 

Chips and an Ice Cream.  Watch this space for 

more details. 



Testing the Water 
EVERY year when children move from Year 2 to Year 3 they look forward to going swimming as part of 

their learning at school.   Like a lot of other things COVID stopped us in our tracks and for the past 

couple of years we havenôt been about to take children swimming.   

Year 5 children finally got 

their turn this morning and 

they were delighted!   

There were lots of smiling 

faces as they board the 

coach to take them to the 

pool.    Thank you for your 

patience Year 5!  COVID 

permitting, next year, 

Years 3 and 4 will get their 

chance and we will have 

caught up. 

Albert 

says that 

E =MCĮ 
 

AS part of their Science 

lesson Year 4 children 

were asked to draw a 

Scientist and write some 

facts.   We thought that 

this picture of Albert 

Einstein was great.  

Drawn by Matthew-John 

from Rhino Class 


